NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde

Message from Jane Grant, Chief Executive
(1 December 2021, 7.15pm)

As colleagues will be aware, a debate took place in the Scottish Parliament today regarding the QEUH /
RHC. We know that this may have been difficult for you to hear and may have caused upset to you.

We anticipate that there will be further discussions in the press about our hospital in the coming days and |
would like to reassure staff that we will continue to uphold your professionalism and commitment to high-
quality patient centred care throughout.

Our priority, as ever, is your welfare and this will continue to be paramount. We would encourage any staff
member who has been affected by today’s events, to please take the opportunity to speak with a
colleague, your manager or utilise the range of services available on HR Connect. Please do not hesitate
to reach out for help if you need it and we will do our utmost to support you.

It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet



http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

